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344 – Hwy 99W Pedestrian Overcrossing 
Pre-Manufactured Pedestrian Bridge RFP 

 
 
DATE:  June 15, 2021       BID ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
 
Addition/Change to the Contract Documents 
The work provided for in this addendum shall become a part of the drawings and 
specifications for this project. 
 

1. This RFP states the following under General Scope of Work “The City of Sherwood 
is seeking the services of a qualified pre-fabricated bridge contractor to 
perform…”  Can you please confirm that your intent is to select a bridge contractor led 
team under this RFP? 

Response:  The intent of this RFP is to receive proposals from qualified pre-fabricated bridge 
manufacturers to provide the City with a City selected bridge type.  The bridge manufacturer 
will coordinate with the site civil engineering design team, which is selected under a separate 
RFP process. 

 
This ADDENDUM shall be signed and attached to the Bidder’s Proposal and shall 
subsequently become part of the Contract Documents.   
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